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Important Update: St. Luke Home Health & Hospice Relocation
(Monticello, MS Branch)

Medicare CCN/PTAN# 257124

As of October 1, 2024, our St. Luke Home Health Monticello
office will relocate to 713 Watts Street, Monticello, MS 39654.
Also, our St. Luke Hospice Monticetio wilt retocate to the same
address. Home Health will be 713 A Watts Street and Hospice
will be 713 B Watts Street.

This strategic move aims to enhance our overall operations,
allowing us to better serve our patients and families. This move
gives us more room to operate as our company is growing. Our
new Monticello Home Health and Hospice offices are equipped
to provide seamless care and support, ensuring a smooth
transition.

Thank you for your understanding, and we Iook forward to
continuing to serve our community.
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